
 
Click on Logo Above 
 

Join us in Living The Pledge in 2015! 

Ontario has designated November 16-22, 2015 as Bullying Awareness and Prevention Week 
in its ongoing commitment to promote safer schools and a positive learning environment.   

On Monday, November 16 at 10:00 a.m., I invite Superior-Greenstone District School Board 
students and staff members to take The Pledge by visiting www.thepledgetoendbullying.ca .  
Take the Pledge individually or with others, such as in your classroom or even your 
workplace. 
 

Join your school community in stating your commitment to end bullying on 
 

Monday, November 16, 2015 at 10 a.m. 
 

Or anytime during Bullying Awareness and Prevention Week. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Launched in 2011, The Pledge has seen more than 226,500 people make a public 
declaration to their commitment to stand up to bullying. 

Superior-Greenstone DSB encourages everyone to tour The Pledge website, 
www.thepledgetoendbullying.ca where resources and stories about Bullying Awareness and 
Prevention can be found.  We all need to be alert to the unhealthy behavior of bullying so 
students in our midst do not fall victim to such cruelty.  

Living the Pledge has been recognized by the Ministry of Education as a unique and creative 
approach to the effort to eliminate bullying behavior everywhere. 

 
 
 

David G. Tamblyn 
Director of Education 
"Inspiring our students to succeed and make a difference". 
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